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Sensitive: Legal 

5 June 2023 
NSW Police Force 

Mr Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 
121 Macquarie St 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

By email ONLY: 

Dear Mr Camporeale 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes - Exhibits relating to death of 
Crispin Dye 

We refer to: 
a) your letter dated 23 March 2023 in respect of the above matter; 
b) our response to your letter dated 3 April 2023 which addressed the questions raised by the 

Inquiry but noted that a significant volume of material which may assist in responding to 
the questions was provided by the NSW Police Force (NSWPF) to the Inquiry 
(Hardcopy Material); and 

c) your letter dated 21 April 2023 in which you indicated that you would provide the 
Hardcopy Material to assist the NSWPF in responding to your queries. 

We are instructed that a review of the Hardcopy Material we have to hand has now been 
completed. 

We are further instructed that the review of the Hardcopy Material has not provided any 
additional information to supplement the answers in our letter dated 3 April 2023. 

Yours sincerely 

Katherine Garaty 
Director — Crime Disruption and Special Inquiry Law 
Office of the General Counsel 
NSW Police Force 
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